



5th Annual Super **Food Drive Challenge**

Dear Parents,

Beginning October 1st and through the month, our school is once again participating in the Catholic Elementary School Super Food Drive Challenge benefiting Springfield Catholic Charities.

The challenge is to gather the most food items throughout the month of October to provide food baskets for the Thanksgiving and Christmas seasons. The winning school will receive free treats from Pease's!

Last year the schools provided Thanksgiving and Christmas baskets for over 700 Springfield families. Catholic Charities is so proud and grateful for the support from your kids! Because of them, families with children their age will have a wonderful meal for the holidays.

This year there will once again be an equation that will convert monetary donations. Thank you for your support and participation!

*Sponsored by Pearless Cleaning & Restoration Services.



DONATIONS NEEDED

Boxed stuffing mix Instant mashed potatoes Gravy packets Boxed macaroni and cheese Boxed cake mix Cane sugar Boxes of cereal Crackers Pancake mix & syrup Pasta & pasta sauce Peanut butter Jelly Toilet paper Bars of Soap

